

Mrs L Lavelle - Head Teacher Mrs J Wise - Deputy Headteacher

Arisaig, Ouston, Chester-le-Street, Co Durham, DH2 1RQ
Telephone/Fax: 0191 410 2599 Email: info@oustonprimary.org.uk
Web Site: www.oustonprimary.durham.sch.uk

02 October 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Between Friday 6th and Wednesday 11th October, we will be holding our annual Scholastic book fair. A wide range of fiction and non-fictions texts suitable for all ages will be available to purchase. As a bonus, all books bought earn our school points on Scholastic's website, which we



can use to get offers and money to spend on further books for our school library!

This year, we will also have some books from our school library to buy that are either no longer in use or that we have multiple copies of – these will be available at a much lower price than they'd usually be in the shops!

As a rough guide, we'd recommend sending between £1 and £10 if you wish for your child to be able to browse and choose a book. Scholastic books range from £3 to £10 and our previous school library/class novel books will be priced £1 or £2.

Please see below which classes will be visiting the book fair each day:

- Friday 6th October Year 4
- Monday 9th October Nursery, Reception
- Tuesday 10th October Year 1, Year 2, Year 3, Year 5, Year 6.
- Wednesday 11th October time for children who had forgotten to bring money when their class had previously visited the book fair.

For Nursery, Early Years and KS1, please ensure money for the book fair is placed in an envelope clearly marked with your child's name and amount enclosed. The class teacher will help support the younger children make their book selection.

Kind regards,

Mr. Storrar

English Subject Leader